
 

 

 

Commitment on Cage Free Eggs 

 

Foodco is committed to the ongoing evolution of our supply chain, to ensure that we are operating 
sustainably, and with our corporate social responsibility at front of mind. 

This includes the use of cage-free eggs across our business, as eggs feature in a number of our 
menu items and are used as ingredient items. 

We are committed to sourcing 100% of the eggs used in our network from cage-free sources by 
2030.  We are working with our suppliers for both shell eggs and egg ingredients in pursuit of this 
commitment. 

As part of the actions we have already taken, we have transitioned to cage-free shell eggs (where 
available) in all of our company-operated stores.  We also encourage our franchise partners to do 
the same in their stores. 

 

 

 


